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Medical Center Clinic Welcomes Jenna Roux, PA-C to the Eye Institute  
 
PENSACOLA, Fla. — Jan. 31, 2023 — Medical Center Clinic is pleased to announce the arrival of Jenna Roux, PA-C, to 
the Eye Institute.  
 

Jenna is a nationally certified physician assistant (PA) through the National Commission on 
Certification of Physician Assistants. She earned a master’s degree in medical sciences and 
physician assistant studies at Chapman University in Orange, California. She previously 
graduated with honors and earned a bachelor of science in health science and pre-physician 
assistant studies at Chapman University. Jenna brings with her over five years of experience in 
home and assisted care and two years of experience as a physician assistant. She will be 
working under the direct supervision of Jennifer Murray, MD, a board-certified 
ophthalmologist. 
 

The Eye Institute at Medical Center Clinic is a premier center for the treatment of eye disease in the Gulf Coast region. 
This 20,000 square foot facility contains a fully equipped surgery suite, a laser center, and a complete ophthalmic 
diagnostic department. Innovative research and education enhance the quality of patient care and contribute to 
advances in the field of ophthalmology. The Eye Institute at Medical Center provides a range of services seldom 
available in a private setting. Our staff’s expertise encompasses all ophthalmic surgical subspecialties. Our ongoing 
mission of providing excellence in eye care is fulfilled by incorporating a state-of-the-art facility with our expert team of 
caring ophthalmic surgical specialists. 
 
“The Eye Institute is excited to welcome Jenna Roux, PA-C, to our team and pleased to be able to further ophthalmic 
care in the community of Pensacola with such a highly qualified medical professional,” said Meredith Vincenza, practice 
management.  
 
To schedule an appointment with the Eye Institute, or for more information about its services, please call 850.474.8436, 
or visit MCCEyeInstitute.com. 
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